Rich Fox
National Commodore
46 East Bloomfield Lane
Westfield, IN 46074
317-815-8599
rich_fox@yahoo.com

Catalina 22 National Sailing Association

“The family oriented sailing, cruising and racing association”

June 20, 2005

Dear Chip,

Hello.

Congratulations on your recognition as the 2005 Recruiter of the Year by the
Catalina 22 National Sailing Association.

On behalf of the C22NSA Board of Directors, we appreciate the support you
have provided promoting membership in the Association.

The Chip Ahoy Website and Discussion Group are terrific resources for all
Catalina 22 owners. Thank you for all of your hard work in making this service
available to so many Catalina 22 owners.

Thank you,

i

Rich Fox




